
Dear Dr. Huppmann,  

Minor corrections and spelling error checks have been made, references double checked. In 

addition, the line numbers have been removed. Requested figure edits have also been made. The 

requested folders and checkpoints have also been removed, and the DOI has been updated 

(updated in references also).  

Many thanks for your assistance and support.  

Best 

Colm Duffy  


